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Today Pastor Kyu Choi is bringing the message. 

Jr. Church for grades K-5 will be dismissed during the ser-
vice. Children in Nursery can be brought down at anytime. 

Stop by the gym between 10-10:30am for coffee or tea! 

Sunday Small Groups—9:15am for ages 5 to adult. 

 

Devotional & Prayer — Wednesdays at 1:30pm in the 
parlour 

Prayer Group — Wednesdays at 6:30pm in the parlour 

 

Youth Group (Grades 6-12) - Friday nights 6:30-8:15pm 

 

Bible Study — 12-week study based on John Stott’s 
guide called "Ephesians: Building a Community in Christ." 

Mondays 7-8:30pm here at the church 

 

Men’s Coffee Group— Thursdays at 7pm. Meet at the 
Tim Hortons on Saint George (near centennial park).    

Contact Wes for more info 

Darrell & Laura Lee Bustin WMS group will meet on Tuesday 

April 9th at 1:30pm. Everyone is welcome.  

Breakfast for Busy Women: April 13th from 9:00am to 

10:30am. Please join us for a great morning of fellowship, food 

and fun. Our devotional will be on the topic of "one-

anothering". All ladies are welcome but please RSVP by April 

10. Speak to Jane Graves or Martha Robertson. Donations 

gratefully received 

Young At Heart (50+): “Spring Fling” Tuesday April 16th at 

11:30am in the gym. Join us for a pancake brunch. There will 

be an old fashioned hymn sing complete with hymn histories. 

No fixed cost—Donation basket will be available. Today is the 

last day to sign up!    

April 27th at 10am there will be a big clean of the Nursery and 

rearranging the former baby side. Whoever can come help is 

welcome and snacks will be provided!  

A sincere and hearty thank you to all those who contributed to 

the Phil Williams presentation — the cast, those who helped 

with costumes and props, kitchen staff, ushers, those who in-

vited others, and finally, to all of you who attended — it was 

team effort — Thank you all so very much!  

Now Hiring! We are hiring a summer student! For students 

grades 10 & up (but returning to school in the fall). If you or 

someone you know is interested, resumes can be submitted 

to Pastor Cody via email. We have received 1 SEED grant & 

are waiting for 1 federal grant. Interviews will be held in May.  

 


